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PUBUC NOTICE

Road Closure to affect the R102 South
Coast Road in Isipingo

Remedial construction works are planned from 9 to 31 May 2011 between the T-junction of
Sabjee Road / R102 South Coast Road and the junction with the
R102 South Coast Rd / Prospecton Road. A total road closure will be affected for north-and southbound
traffic between these junctions, for this period, whilst essential remedial construction work is undertaken.

The R102 South Coast Road in Isipingo is a main route between Durban City to the North and Prospecton
Industrial area to the South. It is a main link for industrial traffic. Southbound traffic on the R102 will be
diverted from the T-junction with Sabjee Road into Sabjee Road and onto the Old South Coast Road. Traf-
fic travelling Northbound on Wilcox Road towards the R102 will be diverted either left or right into the
R102 Prospecton Road, in order to take an alternative route.

We urge all road users to drive carefully and to take note of the construction signage, obey the flagmen
signals and follow the detour signs during the construction period.
Every effort will be made to complete the work within the stated timeframe and to ensure that the con-
struction causes the minimum disruption to traffic.

For more information contact:

Jacques Taljaard - 031 714 2500



